
 

 

 

 

 

Donation Receipt (FY 2022) 
 

 

Date: 01/15/2022 

Dear Vasudha Jasti, 

 

Our Shastras say, Dharmo Rakshati Rakshitaha which means, If you protect the Dharma, the Dharma will protect 

you.  

Last year when the temple did the Goshala Renovation Project, lot of you came forward and helped the temple. The 

temple expresses its gratitude for your support for this noble cause.  As you are all aware, the temple has re-started 

the Phase II Project from last year. The sculpting work of the 36FT Bhaktha Anjaneya is 60% complete. The temple 

hopes to complete the shipping of 36FT Bhaktha Anjaneya to USA by this year. The design work for the Phase II 

temple is in progress as scheduled. Your contribution in the form of donation and pledge has helped the temple to 

come this far for the Phase II activities and the temple thanks you all. 

Our Temple has embarked fully on our main goal, that is consecration of 36 FT Bhaktha Anjaneya. Your 

continued financial support by pledging generously for the next three years, towards this endeavor, is 

encouraged. Please visit the Temple and our website (sbat.org) for more information. 

Sri Bhaktha Anjaneya Temple, MD has received approval from IRS as a tax-exempt organization under 501 (c)(3) 

of the Internal Revenue Code and your contributions are tax deductible. You may be able to deduct your donations 

to Sri Bhaktha Anjaneya Temple, MD and you may want to consult your tax advisor with regards to this matter. 

Please consider this as our formal receipt of your donation. 

Receipt of Donation  

SBAT Tax ID: 26-1356896 
 

Received with thanks from Vasudha Jasti a sum of $35 as a donation to Sri Bhaktha Anjaneya 

Temple, MD.  This donation is eligible for Tax Deductions for FY 2022.  

In addition, you have also purchased goods/services for a sum of $10. This is not eligible for 
Tax Deductions. 
 

 
SBAT Management 

This is the final version of 2022 Donation Receipt. Any receipt issued before this day, can be 

considered void. 


